
Discover how 
your pharmacist 
can help you with 
chronic pain

The Opioid and Pain Management in Pharmacies 
Program (OPMPP) study will explore the benefits 
and feasibility of offering an opioid and chronic 
pain medication consultation service between the 
pharmacist and patient.

•	 You will receive up to 3 
consultations with the 
pharmacist. 

•	 You will also receive a 
thorough medication review 
along with a plan to optimize 
your medications and pain 
management to ensure you are 
getting safe and effective care. 

•	 You will help to advance 
chronic pain research.

Why participate?

Interested? 

Who can participate? 

•	 Adults 18 years of age or older 

•	 Must have pain that lasts longer 
than 3 months AND/OR taking 
medication for pain for at least 3 
months 

•	 Currently taking or starting to take 
at least one medication that is an 
opioid (prescribed or behind the 
counter) 

•	 Not an active client of secondary 
or tertiary care for pain (e.g., 
university hospital pain clinic, pain 
specialist) 

Speak with your pharmacist for more information.

This is part of a 
research study being 
conducted by the Ontario 
Pharmacists Association 
and the University of 
Waterloo. This study has 
received ethics clearance 
through a research ethics 
board (REB #45514).


